

## NATIONAL AUTHORITY FOR CHILD CARE



May 5, 2022

To : Central Authorities and Accredited Foreign Adoption Agencies

From : National Authority for Child Care

Subject : Raising funds for children for intercountry adoption

## Dear Partners:

It has come to the attention of the National Authority for Child Care (NACC) that there are some Prospective Adoptive Parents (PAPs) who raise funds or solicit donations for adoption or placement of children for intercountry adoption.

NACC strongly disapproves this practice and requests Central Authorities and all accredited Foreign Adoption Agencies to be very vigilant and immediately report any activities conducted by PAPs to solicit funds for children at any stage of the adoption process.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Glenda D. Relova V Executive Director V



Your FEEDBACK matters
Your feedback will help us make your next transaction even better!
Scan the OR Code for your feedback!